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During a review to ensure procedural cmpliance with Technical
Specifications, a discrepancy was noted between the scope of the Reactor
Protection and Engineered Safeguards System Time Response test procedure and
the requirements of Technical Specifications.

The discrepancy involved tine response testing of turbine trip - reactor trip
fran Steam Generator level high-high. The surveillance procedure included
time response through only part of the circuitry involved.

Engineering review found that no credit was taken in the accident analysis
for operation of the turbine trip - reactor trip. Therefore, testing of the
time response is only required because a value is specified in the

,

surveillance requirements. !
|

A revision to Technical Specifications has been proposed which will delete
this particular time respcnse verification. Because it does not jeopardize I
safe operation or shutdown at the Plant, no further action has been taken. I
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Title

Failure to verify time response of turbine trip - reactor trip function from
Steam Generator high-high due to procedural deficiency.

Date of Event

On March 26, 1986, the following was detennined reportable.

Conditions at Time of Event

Unit 1 in Mode 1, Power Operation at 90% RTP

Description of Event

During a review to ensure procedural ccepliance with Technical
Specifications, a discrepancy was noted between the scope of the Peactor
Protection and Engineered Safeguards System Time Response test procedure and
the requirements of Technical Specifications.

The discrepancy involved Technical Specification Table 3.3-5, Item 8a which
requires the turbine trip - reactor trip response time to be less than or
equal to 2.5 seconds after a Steam Generator water level hi-hi signal. The
appropriate surveillance procedure includes the portion of the circuit fran-
the origin of the signal, through the Solid State Protection Systen (SSPS),
and up to the output of the turbine trip control master relay. It does not
include the remainder of the circuit which is frcm the output of the turbine
trip control master relay through the electro-hydraulic controls to'the
output of the oil pressure control relay, or the parallel part of the circuit
from the output of the turbine trip control master relay through the steam
stop valve circuitry to the output of the steam stop valve position switch.

Analysis of Event

Engineering review of the discrepancy found that no credit was taken in the
accident analysis for operation of the turbine trip - reactor trip.
Therefore, testing of the time response of these trips is not required fran
an operational or safety standpoint. The circuit is tested functionally
through the continuity of the turbine trip slave relay which satisfies
Technical Specification requirenents. This report is being subnitted because
we have not fully tested the time response of the turbine trip - reactor trip
feature fran Steam Generator level high-high as required by Technical 4

Specification surveillance requirements. |
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Cause of Event

The probable cause of the event was that the procedure was based on the
requirements of the Technical Specification bases which do not require
verification of this response time. It therefore went undetected until the
line-by-line Tcchnical Specification review which was conducted to find
discrepancies of this type.

Correctiv?/ Preventive Action

A revision to Technical Specifications has been proposed which will delete
this particular time response verification. This proposed revision will
make the Unit 1 and Unit 2 ' echnical Specifications consistent in this
regard. Because it does not jeopardize safe operation or shutdown of the
Plant, no further action has been taken.

Previous Similar Events

None
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